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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 6, 1961 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter 
of March 31st concerning the Green Bank radio 
telescope. 

I am taking the liberty of referring your 
letter to Dr. Alan Waterman, Director of the 
National Science Foundation, with the request that 
he respond directly to you regarding your concerns 
about the Green Bank project. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr. Grote Reb er 
c. S. 1. R. O. 
Stowell Avenue 
Hobart, Tasmania 
Australia 


